This year, as in the past, the Saint Francis College Student Government has managed to enhance the school by bringing new, enjoyable areas of interest and activities to the students. Meetings of the Student Senate and the Executive Committee headed by President Al Risicato led to such



"Is this any way to run a government?"



"Are you free the 29th?"

innovations as Party in the Park. This Saint Francis College first allowed the students and faculty alike, to partake in an enjoyable afternoon get-together this fall at Belmont Lake State Park. Other school functions which served to unify the student body were several weekend mixers held in the cafeteria, and well appreciated popular movies shown in Founder's Hall. Other events sponsored were the traditional Soph-Frosh Ball and Senior Prom, new additions to the game room, and the opening of the new sun roof.





"Hi, Mom! Hi, Dad!"



(Nash blows it again)

Saturday Barbecue—Finale for

For a change of pace the Freshman Orientation Program lasted a full week this year. Various activities were sponsored for the freshmen in order to get acquainted. There was a brown bag lunch, a movie, a pool party, tours of Brooklyn Heights, and the annual barbecue.

Although the weekday events suffered from poor attendance, Saturday's turn out was favorable. The faculty was available during the morning hours to discuss the courses offered in their departments and members of various clubs and fraternities recruited during lunch on the roof. The day ended with a volleyball game between the faculty and the students. "Them" beat "Us" two games to one.





Joe Mingrone looks concerned as Michele Mattia trys to prove that women do have a place outside the kitchen.



Freshmen Orientation co-ordinators Ed Ryan and Maureen Quirk.

